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QR code payment now accepted at the WEB Ticket Store, 

and sales at ticket booths to be discontinued. 

 

 

Starting Monday, April 28, 2025, QR code payment (“d payment”, ”PayPay”, ”Merpay” and ”au 

PAY”) will be available as a new payment method when purchasing tickets (Studio Pass, Annual 

Pass, Universal Express, etc.) at the Universal Studios Japan WEB Ticket Store. (As before, credit 

card and convenience store payment are also accepted.) 

 

When visiting the park, we encourage you to purchase tickets in advance through the increasingly 

convenient WEB Ticket Store. (Same-day tickets are available; however, please be aware that they 

may be sold out.) 

 

Additionally, due to the enhancement of the WEB Ticket Store and the renewal of the Entrance 

Area, ticket sales at the ticket booth will end on May 6. Thereafter, tickets will no longer be sold on-

site at the Entrance Area, so please purchase tickets through the WEB Ticket Store, Lawson Tickets 

(website/Lawson store "Loppi"), partner hotels (guests only), JTB or other contracted travel 

agencies. 

 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation. 
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General Inquiries about Universal Studios Japan  

Information Center Tel: 0570-20-0606 / Official website www.usj.co.jp 

Universal Studios Japan Official Facebook https://www.facebook.com/UniversalStudiosJapan 

Universal Studios Japan Official X https://x.com/USJ_Official 

Universal Studios Japan Official Instagram https://www.instagram.com/universal_studios_japan/ 

Universal Studios Japan Official TikTok https://www.tiktok.com/@usj_official 


